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Oct. 18, 2024  

                                                PERSONAL PROPERTY TAX STATEMENTS ONLINE EARLY  

                                                        Get a sneak peek at what you owe! 

 

ST. CHARLES, COUNTY—You can find out sooner this year how much you’re going to owe for your personal property tax 

in St. Charles County.  

Starting Tuesday, Oct. 22, you’ll be able to see the amount of your personal property tax before paper bills are mailed 

out in November. Collector of Revenue Michelle McBride says those who signed up to get eAlerts will receive a 

notification that their statement is available to view online by text or email (or both), depending on what they registered 

to receive. 

 Anyone wishing to sign up for notifications can do so by registering at StCharlesMoCollector.com. 

“If you’re a taxpayer and you want to get your bill out of the way, just go online and pay. The convenience fee for an e-

check is a flat $1.50, not that much more than the price of a stamp, and you won’t have the stress of worrying about 

whether your payment made it to the Collector’s Office,” McBride says.  

Taxpayers will get an immediate confirmation of their payment transaction. A paid receipt will be sent by mail. 

Physical bills for unpaid tax will still go out in November, many showing both personal property tax and real estate tax 

on one statement. 

While personal property tax will be available online early, real estate property tax bills won’t be posted until mid-

November. That’s because information needed to compile real estate tax bills can come in as late as Oct. 15.   

“The reason we’re doing this is to give the Collector’s Office more time to prepare documents that will be included in the 

November mailers for those who qualified for the Senior Property Tax Freeze,” McBride says. “They’ll get a statement 

showing the amount of their credit this year, and information on how to renew for the 2025 tax year.” 

St. Charles County has more than 182,000 personal property tax bills this year. About 130,000 real estate tax bills will 

also be created. Payments for 2024 tax bills are delinquent on Jan. 1, 2025, and will have statutory late payment interest 

and penalty applied on that date.   
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Media Contact: Kevin Killeen, Managing Director of Communications, 636-949-1856 or 636-443-1008, 
kkilleen@sccmo.org 

About St. Charles County:  
St. Charles County, Missouri, founded in 1812, is one of the fastest growing counties in Missouri. With a population of over 415,000, it 
is the state’s third largest county. It is home to 21 scenic county parks of which three are in reserve, encompassing 4,509 acres. 

With one of the largest economies in the state, St. Charles County is home to multinational companies including General Motors, Citi, 
MasterCard Worldwide and Boeing. It is ranked among the top 25 counties in the nation in high-tech job growth by the Progressive 
Policy Institute and consistently has the lowest unemployment rate in the Metropolitan St. Louis area.  

St. Charles County Government has more than 1,170 employees in more than 30 departments and offices who work to make the 

county an excellent place to live, work and play.  
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